
 

 

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

INTERVIEW NOTICE 
It is hereby notified for information of all candidates who have been declared eligible and 
shortlisted for interview for the post of Deputy Finance Officer vide notice No. 
IUST/Reg/Adm/17/10170 dated: 26-12-2017 in response to advertisement notice No. 05 of 
2017 dated: 05-05-2017, that the interview shall be held on 30-05-2018 at IUST Campus, 
Awantipora. 
The call letters stand already dispatched besides Email/SMS has also been sent to the 
concerned candidates at their respective email addresses/ mobile numbers. Candidates are 
advised to report at 10:00 a.m. at IUST Campus along with all documents in original, failing 
which they shall not be allowed to appear before the selection committee for interview. 

Sd/- 
No: IUST/Reg/Adm/18/E/1024                                                                                                Registrar                                                                                               
Dated:  21-05-2018                                                                                                                                               


